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Our ref: Central-West Orana REZ Transmission-Mod-2 (SSI-48323210-Mod-2)

Miss Shannon Schofield
Manager Planning
Energy Corporation Of New South Wales
Sent via: NSW Planning Portal

15/08/2025

Subject: Request for Response to Submissions - Central-West Orana REZ Transmission-Mod-2
(SSI-48323210-Mod-2)

Dear Miss Schofield

The exhibition of the modification report for the Central-West Orana REZ Transmission-Mod-2
(SSI-48323210-Mod-2) ended on 14 August 2025.

We have placed all submissions on the NSW Planning Portal at
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects/mod-2-mudgee-maintenance-facility

We now request that you provide a written response to issues raised in the submissions. The written
response must be in the form of a submissions report that has been prepared having regard to the State
Significant Infrastructure Guidelines including Appendix C - Preparing a Submissions Report.

We also require a response to the issues raised by agencies in their advice. This response should be
incorporated into the submissions report. 

Please lodge your submissions report by 10 October 2025 via the NSW Planning Portal
https://majorprojects.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/.

If you have any questions, please contact Gabrielle Allan, on 02 9585 6078 or via email at
gabrielle.allan@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Nicole Brewer
Director
Energy Assessments
as delegate for the Planning Secretary
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